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T R A N S L A T I O N 

Letterhead of Banco Aliado 
 
 
 

Panama, June 6, 2023 
 

 
 

Mr. Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent  
Superintendency of Banks of Panama 
 

PYCF-RG-004-2023 
 
Dear Mr. Castillo: 
 
We would like to inform you to communicate to the banking community regarding the cancellation 
of one lost checkbook associated with checking account No. 1510036740 in the name of VELASQUEZ 
& PÉREZ VENERO. 
 
The sequence of canceled checks ranges from 05 to 50. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
(Signed)       
Oscar Racine 
Senior AML and Fraud Control Manager 
Customer Service Center - Headquarters 
EDB/ic 


